
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

It is with great joy and full confidence that I write this letter of recommendation for Daphney 
Romano in support of her scholarship application. I have had the privilege of serving alongside 
Daphney through Youth on the Rock (YTR), a faith-based organization where we both lead and 
worship. In her role as coordinator, Daphney has consistently shown exceptional dedication, 
faith, and leadership. 

Daphney is not only an active member of our ministry, but she also carries a genuine heart for 
service. She approaches every task with excellence and humility, always putting the needs of 
others first. Whether organizing outreach events, supporting worship, or mentoring other 
members, she serves with purpose and integrity. Her leadership is not loud or self-seeking—it is 
Christ-centered and consistent. I believe Daphney is more than deserving of this scholarship. She 
is not only academically capable but also spiritually grounded and community-minded. Investing 
in her education means investing in someone who will continue to give back, lead with purpose, 
and walk in alignment with godly values. 

It is rare to find someone so young with such strong vision, discipline, and humility. I 
wholeheartedly recommend Daphney Romano, knowing that she will honor this opportunity with 
excellence and gratitude. 

 Sincerely, 
 Princess Tecson 
 Leader, Youth on the Rock (YTR) 

 


